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Email: julie.kelly@westmeon.hants.sch.uk


										30th October 2017

Dear Parents,
As part of our topic on King Alfred and the Saxons, we are visiting Winchester Cathedral and the City Museum to undertake workshops and find out about life as Saxons under King Alfred’s rule.  This will take place on Tuesday 28th November, arriving at approximately 10.15am and arriving back in time for the end of the school day.  We will travel by minibus and private cars. We do not need car seats for the minibus. I will approach individuals for their car seats if they will be traveling in the car.
Children need to wear school uniform, suitable walking shoes and please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat with them, as we will be walking around Winchester.  A packed lunch is needed on the day and extra drinks can be brought in a water bottle if required – no fizzy drinks or glass bottles, please.
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 to cover the cost of this trip and we would be grateful if this could be sent into the school office, along with the slip below acknowledging the receipt of this letter, by Friday 24th November 2017.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Many thanks,

Carolyn Mathews
Class 2 King Alfred and the Saxons trip to Winchester on 28th November 2017.
I acknowledge I have received the letter dated 30th October 2017.
Please delete as necessary:
I have enclosed the voluntary contribution of £9
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have not enclosed the voluntary contribution of £9.
Any medical updates:


Signed: 							Date:
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